
 

 
 
POST-CONFERENCE INFORMATION 

 

Dear Post-Conference Participant, 
 

The conference is fast approaching! In one week we will meet in 

beautiful Prague! After two full conference days, you have also 
registered for one of the post-conference workshops. To help you 

prepare it, you will find below some additional information. 

 
SCHEDULED MEETINGS  

(all sessions at the hotel are on the 1st floor) 
 

 Sunday March 17:  

 * Apple Distinguished Educators  ViennaI/II 

 * Graham Ranger  Prague D 
 * Peter Bishop   Paris 

 

THE POST-CONFERENCE PROGRAM ON SUNDAY MARCH 17, 2013: 
 

09:00 - Start of the Post conference Sessions; 
o Video Apps Across The Curriculum by Apple Distinguished Educators in room 

Vienna I/II (half day) 

o CIS’ Accreditation & Evaluation Protocol by Graham Ranger in room Prague D 

o Future’s Program: “The Nuts And Bolts Of Foresight Education”, by Peter 
Bishop in room Paris 

10:30 - Coffee break in Prague Foyer  

12:00  - End of post-conference session by the Apple Distinguished Educators 
 - Lunch for all participants in Loreta Restaurant (provided by CEESA) 

13:00 - Continuation of the sessions CIS’ Accreditation & Evaluation Protocol and The Nuts  

   and Bolts of Foresight Education 
14:00 - Coffee break in Prague Foyer  

15:00  - End of post-conference sessions by Graham Ranger and Peter Bishop 
 
  

We would like to remind you, and this is very important, to download the handouts for the post-
conference sessions either on your laptop or to bring the hard copies yourself. You will find them on 

the CEESA website http://www.ceesa.org/ceesa-conferences/2013-prague-czech-republic.html. The 

presenters have emphasized that it is absolutely necessary for you to bring the handouts to their 
sessions as they will not have extra copies available to distribute. There will be WIFI on the 

conference floor and conference rooms, login name: Diplomat, password: 2013. 
 

Should you still have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at any time. (Kathy Stetson 

at Kathy@ceesa.org or Ingrid Raben at Ingrid@ceesa.org).  

 
We look forward to giving you a warm welcome in Prague. 

Best regards,  

Kathy Stetson, Executive Director 

 

 


